
To Miss Sally Loving 
5817 No. Wash. Blvd. 
Arlington, Virginia 
 
From Pvt. F.F. Chew 33540840 
744th Ord (L.M.) Co, 
APO #44 c/o Postmaster 
New York, N.Y. 
 
Somewhere in France 
Oct. 7, 1944 
 
Dear Miss Loving, 
 
 So this is what they saw on D. Day! I must say its different from the U.S.A. if nothing 
else. The Peasants here are very interesting to talk to. (Thanks to Miss Aldhizer). However, one 
gets tired of speaking French and wants to come home. I never realized before just how much 
heat a candle gives off; but it sure gives off a lot in a little pup-tent. It keeps the tent warm as 
long as you keep the candle burning. 
 Do you know any of the boys that are here in France? If you do please send me their 
addresses and I’ll try to contact them sometime. 
 So far, the main thing I don’t like about France is that all of my envelopes stick together. 
The country side is interesting, the people are friendly and the cider is lousy. Aside from that, 
there is not much to be said for France. 
 Due to lack of space and time, I’ll have to close now. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Freeland. 


